
September 30, 2021. 

To members 

Notice of operation hours due to cancellation  

of the declaration of emergency. 

 

We would like to thank you for your continued patronage. 

 

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience caused by the 

temporary closure and shortening of operation hours due to the 

countermeasures against coronavirus infection. We would also like 

to thank you for your kind understanding regarding the temporary 

closure. 

 

Club operation hours will change back to normal as of October 

1st (Fri) in light of the cancellation of the declaration of 

emergency. We will continue to make efforts to prevent the 

spread of infection, but please understand that there is still a 

risk of virus infection that could occur before using the facilities.  

When visiting and using the club, please make sure that you are 

in good physical condition and always practice proper hygiene 

etiquette. Our company will not assume any responsibility or 

compensate for any infection occurring at the facility. If you have 

any concerns, we advise you to refrain from visiting the club.  

 

Restrictions of facilities will gradually be relaxed depending on 

the situation. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation regarding our 

countermeasures against coronavirus infections. 

 

【Operation hours】 

Normal operation hours will restart as of October 1, 2021 

●Tuesday, Thursday: 7:00am to 10:00pm (Last check in 9:00pm) 

●Wednesday, Friday: 9:00am to 10:00pm (Last check in 9:00pm) 

●Saturday, Sunday: 10:00am to 8:00pm (Last check in 7:00pm) 

●Monday: Closed.  

 
   


